
March 21, 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  

We are excited to announce an upcoming event in celebration of Earth Day! As part of our ongoing 

commitment to sustainability and environmental awareness, we will be hosting a clothing swap for our 

students. 

 

Date: April 22, 2024 

Location: Home Ec. room 

 

The aim of this event is to encourage our students to think critically about the impact of fast fashion on 

our planet and to promote the values of reuse and recycling. By participating in the clothing swap, 

students will have the opportunity to refresh their wardrobes in an eco-friendly way, while also reducing 

textile waste. 

Donation: We kindly ask students to bring in gently worn clothing items that they no longer wear or 

need. These items should be clean and washed at home before donation. Please ensure that all items 

are in good condition. Donations will be collected in advance of the event, starting after spring break to 

April 21. Students will receive a ticket for each item they bring in that they may use to “purchase” an 

item from the swap. Please drop off your donations at the Home Ec. room. 

Exchange: On Earth Day, April 22, students will have the chance to use their tickets to take items from 

the donation racks.  

We believe that this clothing swap will not only benefit our planet but also foster a sense of community 

and responsibility among our students. 

If you have any questions or concerns about the event, please feel free to contact at 

keiko.kada@sjasd.ca.  

Thank you for your support in promoting sustainability and environmental awareness among our 

students. 

 

Sincerely,  

Keiko Kada 

Human Ecology/Global Arts Teacher 

Lincoln Middle School 
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